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Sidelights on Shakespeare

Shakespeare and Education
‘Teaching Early Modern Drama’
One-day Symposium
10:00 to 17:30, Saturday 4th May 2019, University of Warwick
Twitter: #TEMDr19

“Teaching Early Modern Drama” is a one-day symposium inviting those who teach, study, research and practise Early Modern Drama in educational settings to discuss where we are now, and what future directions might exist for the teaching of these plays from the past. In particular, it aims to explore the connections between the teaching of, and research into, Early Modern Drama at universities, and how these connections might inform and be informed by teaching and practice in other educational contexts.

The symposium will feature keynote speeches, workshops and discussions led by prominent academics and practitioners, including Professor Alison Findlay, Dr Peter Kirwan, Dr Sarah Olive and Dr Nora Williams. 

* Call for Posters (extended to April 23rd 2019) *

Academic posters are a medium through which research can be presented in a concise and visually striking format, but are underused in the subject areas that typically cover early modern drama. To encourage people to experiment with different ways of disseminating their research on early modern drama, this symposium is holding a poster workshop and competition. During this session, you are invited to present your research and / or practice (including projects that are still in progress) in the form of academic posters, and to receive feedback from other delegates in an informal and supportive atmosphere. Hints and tips for using posters to quickly communicate the ideas, methods and findings of your research will be discussed, and a prize of £25 in theatre vouchers, kindly donated by the Centre for Education Studies at Warwick, will be awarded for the best poster. 

Posters featuring research and / or practice related to teaching and learning are especially encouraged, but all topics connected to early modern drama are welcome. It is hoped that postgraduates, trainee teachers and early career researchers will particularly benefit from this chance to share their work and receive feedback, but the poster competition is open to people at all stages of their career, from postgraduate students and trainee teachers to anyone whose work involves teaching, researching and / or practising early modern drama. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]To enter the poster competition, please email a 100-word proposal for your topic, together with a 100-word biography to D.Lees.1@warwick.ac.uk by April 23rd, 2019. For guidelines and tips on how to prepare your finished poster, as well as information about the symposium and how to register, visit https://warwick.ac.uk/fac/arts/hrc/seminars/sos/posters/.
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